
 
 
 
Dear Lincoln Kids Club Family, 
 
First of all, we want to THANK YOU for bringing your kids to Kids Club, 316 (for the older kids), 
and to our summer Sports Camps. It has been an honor and privilege to serve you and your 
kids.  
 
Some of you may not know, but it is our plan, in partnership with our synod, to start a Church 
and Community Center in the city of Lincoln.  This would be a center where we could continue 
to have our kids’ activities, host community events and eventually church services.  
 
We have already begun this endeavor. Last year, the Lutheran Brethren Synod, purchased land 
in Lincoln just a few blocks west of the Lincoln Elementary School.  We hope to construct a 
building in the near future that will facilitate our activities and we are praying you would be 
willing to help us get this accomplished.  
 
There are several ways you could help us: 

1. Be willing to meet with me or another member of our church Lincoln Ministry Team to 
answer questions and hear your suggestions on how we could best start planning for a 
Church and Community Center.   

2. Volunteer to be part of a Planning Committee to help us develop the action steps 
needed to make the Church and Community Center a reality. 

3. Volunteer to help with our kids’ activities in Lincoln. 
 
If you are willing to meet with a member of our Lincoln Ministry Team, be a part of the Planning 
Committee or volunteer to help with our kid’s activities, please let us know.  We would love to 
hear from you and learn more about your ideas and ways you can help us.  
 
Ways to get in contact with us: 
Email:  pastorryan@gracelbc.org 
Voice or Text:  701-989-9211 
 
We would also really appreciate it if you would participate in our 5 item survey; 
Survey link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7KT7WKL 
 
 
God Bless you, 
 
Ryan Nordlund, Pastor 
Keely Olson, Administrator 
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SUMMER PICNIC
Time: 5:30 - 7:30 pm on Tues., August 3
Location: Lincoln Park

We invite your whole family to join us for a 
picnic at the Lincoln park! Food will be 
provided. There will be INFLATABLES as well!

CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT
Time: 5:30 - 7:30 pm on Wed., August 27
Location: Lincoln Park

Join us for a corn hole tournament with 
PRIZES! The whole family is welcome to 
participate. There will also be food, 
inflatables, and face painting!

We will be launching a new website soon! 
Check it out at www.LincolnCCC.com. In the 
meantime, stay updated on Lincoln events at 
www.GraceLBC.org.
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